
 

 

 

 

PACKAGING GUIDELINES FOR SGL MATERIALS 
 

 

INTRODUCTION: The "SGL" product line manufactured by Auburn 

Manufacturing, Inc. is silicone-coated fiberglass fabric that is 

susceptible to abrasion.  For this reason, fabricated items 

made with these materials must be packaged carefully before 

re-shipping. 

 

PACKAGING: 

 
• The preference for handling this material is folding. Folding should 

occur in such a manner that creasing is not incurred.  An alternative 

is to roll the material onto a core. 

 
• After preparation, the article should be individually wrapped in poly 

and sealed. 

 
• The sealed package should be placed in an appropriately sized box. 

 
• The box should be filled with contents or packaging to prevent 

unnecessary movement within the box. 

 

 
Following these guidelines will allow for the finished fabricated product 

to arrive at the final destination in good condition. Packaging in a 

manner other than described above should be conducted on a trial 

basis to make sure the packaging for the application is suitable. 

 


